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List of materials

Documents attached hereto:

i)  Press release announcing Reassessment of Transfer Pricing of Transactions

                                                                Sony Corporation
                                                Sony Computer Entertainment Inc.

                                                                     No. 06-055E

                Reassessment of Transfer Pricing of Transactions

Tokyo, June 30, 2006 - Sony Corporation ("Sony") and Sony Computer Entertainment
Inc. ("SCEI") announced today that they have each received notification from the
Tokyo Regional Taxation Bureau ("TRTB") of a reassessment of the profits they
reported from transactions between SCEI and its subsidiary Sony Computer
Entertainment America Inc. ("SCEA"), for the fiscal years ended March 31, 2000
through 2005. On the same date, Sony also received notification of a
reassessment of the profits reported from transactions related to CD and DVD
disc manufacturing operations with a number of its overseas subsidiaries for the
fiscal years ended March 31, 2004 and 2005.

Sony and SCEI believe that their allocation of income for the periods in
question was appropriate and that they have paid the proper amount of taxes in
each of the jurisdictions. Therefore Sony and SCEI disagree with the position of
the TRTB and will promptly lodge an objection. In addition, they simultaneously
plan to formally request bilateral consultations (where available) to obtain
relief from double taxation under the applicable tax treaties of various
countries.

Sony and SCEI believe that they will ultimately be able to solve this issue to
their satisfaction through available procedures including the bilateral
consultations mentioned above.

Transfer pricing was reassessed in accordance with the notification from the
TRTB, resulting in additional Japanese income of 74.4 billion yen, which led to
Sony and SCEI incurring an additional cash tax (including corporate tax and
others) of approximately 27.9 billion yen. Sony and SCEI believe that double
taxation will be avoided through the above procedures, and therefore Sony does
not expect any material impact on its consolidated profit and loss as a result
of this reassessment.
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